
7th May 2020 
 

FROM US TO YOU  

Thank you to everyone for sending  in your lovely work!  Keep it coming and you may see it in 
the next newsletter. 
Email your pictures, stories and poems to Byron@oasisbyron.org.     
There are also staff available if you have and questions , concerns or other matters you would 
like to discuss.  We will get back to you as quickly as possible. 
 
REMINDERS 
School is open for the children of key workers to provide child care.   
In order for us to make sure staff are available we ask that only those who absolutely need cover use this  facility and 
that you give us a minimum of 2 days notice of the cover you need.  Thank you. 
 

Please send in your stories, drawings, paintings etc. to: Byron@oasisbyron.org   

The Watts online gallery has lots of 

online activities, including  Watts 

Tots Friday (activities for the under 

5’s), art activities, bedtime 

stories and much more at:                                                         

 

https://www.wattsgallery.org.uk/home/ 

‘Cherry Blossom’ by Grace, Year 5 

A car 
made for 
teddy by 

Elspeth in        
Reception 

Class 

  https://www.london.gov.uk/coronavirus/london-learning-at-home 

My Magic 

Tree by 

Joshua 

Year 2 


